
GREYHOUND ~MCING\ 
V I C T O R I A  

46-50 Chetwynd St. 
West Melbourne 3003 

5th July, 2007 

Mr. Scott Gregson 
General Manager 
Adjudication Branch 
ACCC 
PO Box 1 199 

Dickson, ACT 2602 

Via e mail adiudication0,accc.aov.a~ 

Dear Mr. Gregson, 

Further to my letter of March 13,2007, Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) has 
considered a letter sent to you dated May 25,2007 by Mr. Andrew Kelly, CEO of the 
QHRB. 

GRV believes that this letter is well constructed. 

The letter also raises issues which may not necessarily be explicit in the ACCC draft 
determination: 

Re: Sky Channel Pty Ltd (Shy), Tabcorp Holdings Ltd (Tubcorp) & Thorot~glz Vision Pty 
Ltd (TvN) application for at~tlzorization A9103 1 and A91 032 

In this regard GRV wishes to support the general trust of this letter and in particular its 
summary suggestions in respect of the ACCC draft determination, namely: 

*:* Define the market of the racing industry as a 'whole' comprising the 
thoroughbred, harness and greyhound racing codes 



*:* Unless this definition is made, the MoU may not necessarily provide public 
benefit to the harness and greyhound codes 

*:* The MoU needs to consider possible individual code as well as collective industry 
impacts 

*:* A condition of increased level of thoroughbred racing (Australian or 
International) should be that neither harness nor greyhound quantum of coverage 
be markedly reduced 

Should the matter need further discussion please do not hesitate to call me 

Yours Sincerely 

John Stephens 

CEO GRV - 83291 101,04 18 322232 




